
 
NOTICE 

 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Appeals of the Village of Quogue, New 

York, will hold a public hearing at Village Hall, 7 Village Lane, Quogue, New York, on 

October 14, 2017,  at 3:00 P.M., on the following applications: 

1. Application of Kevin and Barbara Braddish for setback variances from the 

southerly side line to 1.5 feet for proposed patio, to 11.3 feet for spa equipment and to 15.2 

feet for spa, as shown on survey.  Premises are known as 48 Jessup Avenue. 

2. Application of Martyn and Ellen Ball for a setback variance to 7.5 feet from 

westerly side line in order to permit existing shed.  Premises are known as 141 Montauk 

Highway. 

3. Application of Robert and Carol Antler for  a side yard variance to 13.5 feet 

from northerly line in order to permit proposed addition to existing house and for a setback 

variance to 13.3 feet from southerly line in order to permit existing gazebo.  Premises are 

known as 10 Quantuck Lane. 

4. Application of 160 DQ LLC for a height variance to a maximum height at 

elevation 45.08 feet in order to permit proposed realignment and alteration of existing house.  

Premises are known as 160 Dune Road. 

Dated:   September 18, 2017 
 

 
Aimee Buhl 
Village Clerk 
Village of Quogue 


